
Dear Families, 
 
We have created a short survey to gather information on your child care 
needs once the economy re-opens. The provincial government has 
announced that licensed child care will begin to re-open as part of Phase 
2, however, we do not yet know the specific timelines to re-open.  We 
anticipate that when licensed child care begins to re-open it will be done 
gradually and additional safety precautions will be put in place.  The 
purpose of this survey is to understand your child care needs during this 
re-opening phase.  While we will do our best to accommodate child care 
needs, we are anticipating that the capacity of the child care system will 
be limited and we cannot guarantee a space for all children at this time. 
 
Please complete and return the attached survey no later than 
<insert date>.  
 
*1. Parent / Guardian Name: 

First Name Last Name 

  

 

*2. Child's Information: 

Child’s Name Child’s Date of 
Birth 

(MM-DD-YY) 

Did this child 
attend the Centre 
prior to March 
15, 2020? (Y/N) 

   

   

   

   

 

*3. What Centre does your Child(ren) attend? 

 

 

 



*4. What is your current situation? (Mark an ‘X’ in the appropriate 
column) 

Parent/Guardian 1 Parent/Guardian 2 

Working outside of 
the home: 

Full 
time 

 

Part 
time 

Working outside of 
the home: 

Full 
time 

 

Part 
time 

Working from home: Full 
time 

Part 
time 

 

Working from home:  Full 
time 

 

Part 
time 

In school/taking 
online courses: 

Full 
time 

Part 
time 

 

In school/taking 
online courses: 

Full 
time 

Part 
time 

 

Out of work/laid off 

 

Out of work/laid off 

Other, please specify: 

 

 

 

Other, please specify: 

 

 

*5. Will you require child care when the economy re-opens? 

 Yes 

 No 

 Other, please explain: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*6. When do you anticipate that you require child care? 

 Immediately 



 When I return to working outside 
of the home 

Anticipated date if known: 

 When I return to in-person classes 

 

Anticipated date if known: 

 When I find work 

 

*7. Will your child care requirements be the same as when you left 
in March (i.e. same dates and times)? 

 Yes 

 No, please explain: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*8. Would you be willing to accept part time child care if full time 
care was not available? 

 Yes 

 No 

 Other, please explain: 

 

 

 

 

 

  

*9. Does your child(ren) have any medical conditions that would 
make them more suspectable to COVID-19? 

 Yes, please explain: 

 

 



 

 

 No 

 

10. When child care re-opens additional safety precautions (e.g. 
screening, cleaning, reduced numbers, etc.) will be put in place 
based on public health advice to mitigate any potential exposure to 
COVID-19.  What questions or concerns do you have about 
returning to child care? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


